

Bewcastle Road, Top Valley Nottingham. NG5 9PJ Telephone 0115 9153760 admin@warrenacademy.co.uk www.warrenacademy.co.uk

Friday 24th June

Staffing Update

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are already aware, Mr Tibble is currently not at work due to illness and we continue to wish him well. However, I am delighted to say that the close partnership between Huntingdon Academy and Warren Primary Academy will be continuing indefinitely. I will be working across both sites but spending the majority of my time at Warren initially, ensuring that we return the academy back to an outstanding school.

In Mr. Tibble's absence, I have been busy ensuring that Warren Primary Academy has an effective team in place for the beginning of the new academic year in September.

It is with mixed feelings that I inform you that Mrs Gibson will be leaving after six years of dedicated work. We are delighted that she has successfully gained promotion at another academy in the Trust. Whilst we are sorry to see her leave, we wish her every success in her new role and thank her for all she has done for the children at Warren Primary Academy. We are however, pleased to tell you Ms Kellie Griffiths will be joining the team from September as Deputy Headteacher. She is currently a Deputy Head at an outstanding school in the city and we are very much looking forward to working with her.

Miss Flindall will also be leaving at the end of this academic year as she has secured a new teaching role elsewhere. We thank her for her hard work this year and wish her well at her new school.

Our New Team

Ms Amie Bennett has been appointed as SENCO, she will be operating between Huntingdon Academy and Warren during the week and will be starting her new role in September.

I am also delighted to announce that there are several colleagues joining the Warren team from Huntingdon Academy in September. Many of you will already know Mrs Eleanor Shaw who worked in Year 5 last year for a number of weeks. Mrs Shaw will be joining as Assistant Headteacher. Miss Fern Pithers will also be moving from Huntingdon to teach in Year 1. Miss Rebecca Tobin, who has also done some teaching at Huntingdon Academy will also be joining in September to teach in Year 3 as an Early Careers Teacher.

Please find below an overview of staffing for 2022 / 2023.



Bewcastle Road, Top Valley
Nottingham. NG5 9PJ
Telephone 0115 9153760
admin@warrenacademy.co.uk
www.warrenacademy.co.uk

Teacher	Year Group
Mrs Ford	Foundation 1
Ms Sultana	Foundation 2
Miss Pithers	Year 1
Mrs Rankin	Year 2
Miss Tobin	Year 3
Mr Dunnington	Year 4
Miss Broadberry	Year 5
Mrs Shaw	Year 6
Mrs Miller	PPA Cover

I will be communicating in the near future about an informal drop-in when parents can meet myself and the new Deputy Headteacher, Ms Griffiths, to ask any questions about the next academic year. We will also be hosting an open day at the end of September when parents can see the school in action and provide their views on how we can take the school even further forward.

I am sure you will join with me in welcoming the new and I trust you will be looking forward to an exciting start to the new school year.

Yours sincerely

Mr Ross Middleton Acting Executive Headteacher